McClenagan, Laura

From: Rebecca Crossland <funkybs101@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2021 11:21 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment for planning commission meeting - Record # PLN-11248 CUP APN 221-021-008

Comment for planning commission meeting on
Record # PLN-11248
CUP APN 221-021-008

Please DO NOT PASS THIS PERMIT

Salmon Creek has consistently been tagged as a stressed watershed by the county, to allow expansion on a farm that
the whole community knows as been trucking water consistently for years is irresponsible on every level.

To allow expansion on a farm that has caused multiple fires, doesn’t pay their road dues while massively destroying the
road with big trucks, employees, & water trucks, a farm that seems to have trouble covering their greenhouses while
blaring light in direct violation of the night sky act and I’'m sure their permit is

IRRESPONSIBLE on every level.

To allow expansion, which in turn means more construction vehicles, delivery vehicles and general traffic on our roads
this winter, especially after they have been destroyed and are still being destroyed by the PG&E tree army is
IRRESPONSIBLE on every level.

To allow expansion to a permit that has been busted twice in the last year is complete INSANITY.

In my opinion the permit on that property should be yanked completely regardless of who they claim the new “owner”
is. Or at least suspended for a set time.

If not that then AT LEAST don’t reward the bad actors with expansions.
PLEASE DO NOT PASS this. Salmon CReek doesn’t deserve to be treated this way.

You will be taking money out of our pockets (road repairs, fire dept calls). to handle the next series of issues this farm
will bring into our community.

Rebecca Crossland
Salmon Creek



